
Hawaii Fiction Writers 
 
Call for Submissions for 2023 publication: 
Lost In the Stacks, and Other Library Stories 

 

Please follow these submission guidelines:  

 

1. Original authorship.  

2. Not previously published.  

3. Length: up to 3,500 words.  

4. You may submit up to two pieces.  

5. Submission deadline: October 31, 2023. 

6. Submit electronic only, in MS Word, Times New Roman, 12 point, double 
spaced, and include your contact information and word count.  

7. Send by email as an attachment to mlittlehi@gmail.com, with subject line  
    LOST IN THE STACKS SUBMISSION 

Note: Pieces in this collection will have First North American rights. Authors are 
free to publish their work elsewhere after publication in this collection.  

 

Editors' Tips:  

1. We are looking for entertaining short stories, with focus on libraries in any 
time or place. 

2. Submissions may be in any genre, except erotica. 

3. Be fastidious regarding the basics such as spell check and grammar. Submit a 
story that entertains and one that the reader can easily follow. The editors will read 
all manuscripts submitted during the reading period up to October 31, 2023. If you 
receive a request to rewrite your story, it is up to you to do so. A rewrite is not a 
guarantee of acceptance for publication. 

mailto:mlittlehi@gmail.com

